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Calling Card 0+900 Access 

Stentor, on behalf of its Telecommunications Companies, announces the
planned introduction of calling card 0+900 access to those Advantage 900
programs assigned to a Business/Government Exchange. Commercial
service is expected to become available by IIQ97. 

The Advantage 900 Business/Government Exchanges currently includes
the 900­565 and 900­733 NXXs. This access will support both operator
handled and automated call completion. 

Compatibility Impact:
The only impact expected is communications software related. 

Documentation:
None required. 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact: 

Stentor Resource Centre Inc.
Director ­ Interface Standards Research
160 Elgin Street, Room 480
Ottawa, Ontario, K1G 3J4  Canada

Tel:  (in Canada) 1­800­265­6608
Tel:  (Worldwide) (613) 781­6816
Fax:  (613) 781­6454
e­mail:  disclosure@stentor.ca 
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